
 
Grass Cutting Contributions 
 
We have it confirmed that the Parish Council took the decision to pay for an additional four urban 
grass cuts for the 2022/23 grass cutting service year. I am writing to confirm that the amount due is 
£18,068.  
 
Please can the Parish Council send a purchase order to 
contracts.managementgroup@eastsussex.gov.uk . If you do not issue Purchase orders, please send a 
response to this email to confirm you wish to proceed with the above.  
 
An invoice will be sent to you once this has been received.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
Best Regards,  
 
Fenella Lillywhite 
Project Officer Highways,  
Performance and Development Team, Contracts Management Group, Communities, 
Economy and Transport  
 
fenella.lillywhite@eastsussex.gov.uk 
Website: www.eastsussexhighways.com 
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